
 

Memo 
Date: August 13, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals and Chancery Staff 

 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications  
 
Re: Archbishop Gregory’s Statement in Response to the Resignation  

of Theodore McCarrick  
 

 
Last week, Archbishop Gregory released a statement related to the resignation 
of Theodore McCarrick from the College of Cardinals and related revelations:  
https://vimeo.com/284047544.  
 
A transcript in English and Spanish is now available at 
https://georgiabulletin.org/. Included alongside the statement is a link to 
then-Bishop Gregory’s 2002 Presidential Address to the United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops to which he refers in the statement. 
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